
 
Winthrop Utilities District 

Board of Trustees vacancy 

The Town of Winthrop is in search of a resident to serve on the Utilities District Board 

of Trustees. 

The Winthrop Utilities District is a quasi-municipal entity, consumer owned and 

chartered by the Maine Legislature. The three-member Board is appointed by the 

Winthrop Town Council, serving three-year terms each.   

Board members set policy and approve annual operating and capital budgets. They 

also set rates and make decisions on all financial matters including any customer 

abatements and resolution of customer complaints. The Trustees ensure all 

regulations are complied with and that the District is able to provide the services it is 

charged to do through its legislative charter. 

 

Regular meetings are usually held once each month on the fourth Tuesday at 6 pm at 

the District Office, 29 Bowdoin Street. 

 

If you are interested in serving the Winthrop Community as a Utilities District Board of 

Trustees member, please fill out the board/committee application available at the Town 

Office or on the Town website - winthropmaine.org/town-clerk and return to 

dnichols@winthropmaine.org.  
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